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Mr. Sundberg,
 
Per our conversation this is confirming today at the public hearing they will continue the public
hearing to next Wednesday, March 23, 2022 at 3:30. Should you wish to contest the
recommendation be sure to register again before noon next Tuesday 3/22.
 
As far as additional follow up, I’d like to preface this by saying that City staff cannot design or figure
out what or how to achieve compliance. We would strongly encourage you to speak to an architect
or someone versed in building/zoning code etc. to  bring forward specific proposals that staff can
respond to.
 
That being said, if you would like to speak about Zoning questions, you may contact Yaya Diatta at
651-266-9081. Eric Hudak can speak on licensing, he can be reached at 651-266-9132. Perhaps start
there and they could direct you to who to speak with about building code should it be necessary.
 
Attached is the resolution that will be before Council next Wednesday.
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8515 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 
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Appeal of James Sundberg to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 1055 LAUREL AVENUE.


I am appealing #3 on Fire Inspection Correction Notice dated November 16, 2021 regarding a kitchen sink.
Since my purchase in 2003, this 2 room efficiency apartment has always passed as is and has not been
altered. I have had only 3 residents during these past 18 years and all 3 have accepted this apartment without
a kitchen sink.
Also enclosed is the prior correction list from 2015 without this current issue.


AMENDED 3/9/2022


 WHEREAS, in the matter of the Appeal of James Sundberg to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 1055
LAUREL AVENUE, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of
City staff and the appellant; and


WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer's recommendation is forthcoming to deny the appeal and Unit 3
should remain vacant until it comes into compliance and if it has been occupied and does not come into
compliance, it shall be vacated by July 1, 2022; Now, Therefore, Be It


RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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